
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Angie Calhoun 

Monday, May 24, 2021 4:20 PM 

Consumer Correspondence 

Diane Hood 

FW: To CLK Docket 20210015 

Consumer correspondence for docket 20210015. 

Angela Calhoun 

-----Original Message-----

From: consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us <consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us> 

Sent: Sunday, May 23, 2021 2:19 PM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: E-Form Other Complaint TRACKING NUMBER: 183902 

CUSTOMER INFORMATION 

Name: Ramazan Shareef 

Telephone: (954) 328-0185 

Email: ramazanshareef@yahoo.com 

Address: 9497 NW 7th Ave Miami FL 33150 

BUSINESS INFORMATION 

Business Account Name: PUNJAB MOBILE MART Account Number: 44247-52444 

Address: 9497 NW 7TH AVE MIAMI FL 33150 

COMPLAINT INFORMATION 

Complaint: Other Complaint against Florida Power & Light Company 

Details: 

HELLO, 

CORRESPONDENCE 
5/24/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 04230-2021 

THIS IS MY RESPONSE REGARDING A LETTER I HAVE RECIEVED FROM FPL SENT BY JOHN HANEY SAYING THAT FPL HAVE 

FILED A FOUR YEAR RATE INCREASE PLAN WITH PSC.IN THE LETTER HE JUSTIFIES THE PROPOSED RATE INCREASE 

BECAUSE FPL CUSTOMER BILL IS LOWER THAN NATIONAL AVERAGE. 

MY ELECTRIC BILL AND MANY OTHERS MAY HAVE BEEN LOWERED IN RECENT YEARS BECAUSE OF OUR INVESTMENT IN 

NEWER ENERGY EFFICIENT DEVICES AND LED LIGHTING ETC.FPL SEE OUR BILLS LOWERED,ITS BECAUSE OF OUR OWN 

INVESTMENT IN ENERGY SAVING DEVICES. WE DIDN'T ASK FPL FOR ASSISTANCE.FPL NEED TO INVEST FROM ITS OWN 

PROFITS TO GENERATE ADDITIONAL INCOME IF NEEDED. 

SO PLEASE STOP FPL FROM RATE INCREASE,WE NEED TO KEEP OUR BILLS LOWER AS A RETURN OF OUR INVESTMENT. 

THANKS. 
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